
 
 
 
 
 

Subject:- Announcement 
Classes -Nursery- V 

SPS/779/2024                              4th December, 2024 
 
 
Lives of great men remind us, that we can make our lives sublime, and departing, leave behind 
us, footprints on the sands of time.” 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Reference to the circular no. SPS/765/ 2024 dated 30th November 2024. With profound grief 
and sorrow, we inform you that our visionary leader, Shri Shiv Dutt Salwan, Chairman 
Emeritus, Salwan Education Trust, has peacefully left for his heavenly abode on Wednesday, 
4 December 2024. With a heavy heart, the Salwan fraternity mourns the loss of its father-
figure, guardian and anchor. As we bid farewell to our torchbearer and guiding light, we are 
suspending all activities scheduled for tomorrow as part of the Founder’s Day celebration.   
 
The day will be spent in prayer and regular academic activities for the students. 
 
Regards 
 
Priyanka Barara 
Principal 
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